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The Saint John Police are investigating the theft of a 2021 Red Mazda 6 from
Duke Street South.

It is alleged that:

Sometime between Saturday, February 25, 2023, at approximately 8:00 p.m., and
Sunday, February 26, 2023, at approximately 11:00 a.m., a 2021 red Mazda 6, NB
license plate # JYA-025, was stolen from the 200-block of Duke Street.

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  contact  the  Saint  John Police  Force  at
1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers at
1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.
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